Call for Posters
APSA Political Psychology Section Preconference, August 30, 2017

The Political Psychology Section of the American Political Science Association invites
interested scholars to submit abstracts for posters to be presented at the 2017 Political
Psychology Preconference at the University of California, Berkeley.

If you are interested in proposing a poster to present at the pre-conference (and in applying for
one of the limited number of $200 scholarships we will be awarding to graduate students to help
defray the costs of presenting a poster at the pre-conference), please complete the brief
application form on the poster submission site:
https://umn.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_cLMYgEy4KKMHjN3

There will be two poster sessions during the course of the pre-conference. Each poster will be
assigned a discussant, who will provide feedback to the author(s). These sessions will be
scheduled with no concurrent events to provide poster presenters with good opportunities to gain
feedback on their projects from multiple pre-conference attendees.

The deadline for submissions is May 31.
We will make decisions on poster acceptances by June 9.

For more information about the Political Psychology pre-conference please visit the pre-
conference website: http://web.apsanet.org/s28/2017/05/12/save-the-date-the-2017-political-
psychology-apsa-pre-conference-will-be-held-on-auqust-30th/

The pre-conference will include a slate of four to five speakers, from both psychology and
political science, who will present their work throughout the day. The day will also include a
roundtable discussion that will focus on new work in political psychology.

If you are interested in attending, you can register for the event by following the links on the pre-
conference website (the registration link will be up shortly):
http://web.apsanet.org/s28/2017/05/12/save-the-date-the-2017-political-psychology-apsa-pre-
conference-will-be-held-on-august-30th/

There is a registration fee of $25 for grad students and post-docs and $45 for faculty. This fee
covers the costs for catering (breakfast and lunch) and for the reception to be held at the end of
the pre-conference.

For questions regarding the pre-conference Call for Posters, please contact Joanne Miller at
jomiller@umn.edu.
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